Growing responsible global citizens

Benchill Primary School Benchill Road Wythenshawe Manchester M22 8EJ

Tel: 0161 998 3075

Email: admin@benchill.manchester.sch.uk Website: www.benchill.manchester.sch.uk

Friday 18th February 2022



## World Book Day - Friday 4th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are celebrating World Book Day on **Friday 4th March**. This year the theme is '**You are a Reader'** and we want to celebrate our love of books.

Children can come dressed as any character from a book they love. Your child can also bring in their favourite book to share with their friends.

Please send in a photo of your child reading their favourite book – this can be anywhere they like, at home, at the park, out shopping, in the bath! The most unusual places may win a prize! Send your photo to <a href="mailto:d.handforth@benchill.manchester.sch.uk">d.handforth@benchill.manchester.sch.uk</a> by Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> March and we will be using the photographs for a display in school.

There will be many exciting activities going on during the day and as part of World Book Day, we have two local authors visiting school to work with some of our children.

Keep reading over half term and we will look forward to seeing the children as their favourite characters on World Book Day.

Kind regards,

Mrs Handforth (Reading Lead/ Class Teacher)











